
 
 

Promoting a fishable, swimmable Hoosic River! 

The Hoosic River Voice FALL  2021 

Green 

The 2021 Tour de Pownal 

Over 20 bike riders enjoyed a great day for a late 
September bike ride along  roads and rivers of 

Pownal Vermont.  Led by member Julie Mackaman 
and Board member Lauren Stevens, riders went off 
on routes of varying distances and were treated at 
rest stops organized by Faith Church in Pownal.  

Lauren Stevens with Dick Schlesinger 

 

Thank you Wild Oats! 

.   

HooRWA has a new Executive Director! 
 

HooRWA is pleased to announce Arianna 
Alexsandra Collins as its next Executive Director.    
Arianna is an environmental education  
professional from Ashfield, Massachusetts, with 
20 years of experience in program development,  
administration, and coordination, public  
relations and community engagement, budget  
administration, and fund raising.  Arianna has  
a masterôs degree in Environmental  
Administration from Antioch University New 
England.  Ms. Collins replaces Steve McMahon, 
who is retiring after 10 years with HooRWA.   


